From: Eric Rundquist

To: Hung Le
Date: May 14, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0620-EX-ST-2020

Message:

In response to the Commission&rsquo;s message dated April 22, 2020 (Ref. 54855), this is to confirm
that, as requested BAE Systems conferred today with MIT Lincoln Laboratory (MITLL) and USAF.

It is BAE Systems&rsquo; understanding that USAF will now communicate to NTIA &ndash; for
communication to the Commission - that there is no objection to the grant of the STA, and that after grant
of the STA by the Commission BAE Systems will test and as necessary coordinate its operations under
the STA with MITLL prior to commencing full experimental operations. BAE Systems respectfully
requests that the Commission proceed with final processing and grant of the STA as soon as it receives
confirmation of this approach from USAF/NTIA.



